
Professor Brenda Happell, from University of Newcastle’s School of
Nursing and Midwifery, Australia has published widely on this topic

and will be in Wales specifically to share her knowledge and
research with us.

BOOK YOUR PLACE NOW!

Managing, monitoring and supporting physical
health needs of mental health services users

Location: Bangor 
University,
Bangor, 

Gwynedd, 
LL57 2EF

 

 
Contact: 

Dr Seren Roberts:
seren.roberts@bangor.ac.uk 

This study day will offer you an insight into how these challenges
are met in other countries, highlighting best practice in Australia as

an exemplar to inform us on new ways of working and facilitate
discussion of how processes could be developed and improved in

Wales and wider.

20th September 2019
9:30-4pm

SCHOOL OF HEALTH SCIENCES

Buffet Lunch included 
Parking Available

https://www.bangor.ac.uk/health-sciences/events/managing-monitoring-and-supporting-physical-health-needs-of-mental-health-services-users-40718

